Homedale School

District #370

Memo

To: Board of Trustees

From: Casey Grove, Athletic Director

CC: R. Sauer, Superintendent; Matt Holtry, Principal
Date: June 2021

Re: Athletic Director Report June 2021

Spring Sports have officially closed. Homedale had great representation in all of the state
tournaments.

Summer sports activities have already begun. All of our sports programs have full summer
calendars. Coaches have done a great job getting together to organize their calendars so there
are as few conflicting dates as possible.

There are youth clinics coming up this month for football, boys basketball, and girls basketball.

The weight room will be open like normal, two times per day, Monday-Thursday; once in the
morning and once in the afternoon, which will allow time for kids who have summer jobs to come
in and workout at their convenience.

Rehab Authority is hosting their annual fundraiser for local schools by donating the money they
get from physicals back to the schools. That will take place on Tuesday, July 27 from 5-7 at the
Homedale location.



